Dear Zrak-4 class,
I am glad that you have been given an opportunity to get a first-hand experience of aircraft engines. You will definitely benefit from it.

Since the visit collides with our class on Monday, it has been cancelled. However,  we are running out of time. When we meet next, and that's January 13, we'll have a test  practice - the tests will be written on January 20. Consequently, you need to be given some homework assignments.
Since we have a two-week break, please do the following tasks:

1 For homework you had to write the summary of the article War machining. Could you   

   please send the summaries to me to have a look at them: olinka.breka@fsb.hr; 

   olinka.breka@gmail.com?
2 Read the article Hair-thin mat melts ice on aircraft wings,  p. 93. Do all the tasks related to 
   it. Send the translations and the summaries to me.   

3 Last time you were asked to write a plan for presenting the text titled Rotor show,p.112.

   Actually I wanted you to decide how you would structure your presentation. Please send 
    the plan, too, along with the summary of the text. 

There are some additional tasks that otherwise would have been done in class - test practice.

4 p.169, War machining – conditionals

   p. 166, Translation, sentences 5,6 and 7

   p. 166, Task 1 (word-formation), task 2 (conditionals) 

If there are any problems, don't hasitate to get in contact with me. You can write or come for tutorials.

So, once again, have a good field trip. Enjoy yourselves and learn a lot. I'd like you to report on it. I'm looking forward to your report.
I also wish you a Merry Cristmas and a Happy New Year. All the best of luck.

Make some good New Year resolutions. I hope they come true.

Looking forward to our next class.

Best regards,
Olinka Breka
